
Dear Cobble, 
It’s hard to believe that my fun retirement project is in its fifth year.  
What started out as a couple pages to a couple dozen friends and neighbors 
has really grown. I was really amazed when my email list approached 100. 
Now, with approximately, 625 plus emails every Sunday, and 200 plus (some 
weeks) on Facebook, the Cobble has really expanded. The Cobble has 
grown to eight pages some weeks ten. 
The goal and scope has evolved. Community news and history is the tenant. 
Serving community organizations, churches and individuals with a voice is 
our mission. Support from paid advertisers is essential and offers area 
businesses an economical manner in which to reach customers and introduce 
themselves to new members of our community.  
I only began charging for ad space last year to help with cost of materials. 
However the time has come to charge for annual subscription donations. It’s 
my desire to keep this as a “fun project” without creating a business and its 
related paperwork. 
I’m asking a $15 donation, or more if you wish, for a one-year subscription 
for digital access. A revised advertising rate schedule will be forthcoming this 
summer. Checks should be made to me personally. 
I want to thank each and every one for your support, contributions and 
input. Please join me in helping Cobblestones to continue to grow. 
 

Thank you,  Teditor	
    
 
Ted Joslin 
112 Delaware Street • Apt 2 
New Castle, DE 19720 
302-893-5877 cell 302-276-1101 home 


